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YEAR 7 CAMP

On Monday the 1st of February, Year 7 students went up to camp at Youthworks Deer Park,
in the Royal National Park.

Over 150 students went there to enjoy a variety of activities such as sailing, rock climbing dragon
boating and more. The meals were great and gave everyone to hang out with the friends that they
already had and with their newer friends that they had met at camp. The purpose of the camp was
so that all the people starting high school can make friends and a way that the teachers did this was
by setting up the cabins by house so that everyone was jumble around and had a chance to make
friendships with people they don't know and to strengthen relationships with people they are
already friends with

By Lucas Glendenning
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